
 

We are hoping to visit the cemetery on Wednesday (Cedar Class) and Friday (Holly Class) in our class bubble groups. Please ensure that the children have a 

coat in school. The weather is getting cooler and we are trying to use all our outside timetabled slots, so warm clothes will be necessary now. 

Week beginning: Monday 28th September 2020 

This week we will be covering the following: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please contact a member of the Year Two team if you have any questions. 😊 

Maths: Addition and subtraction 
Recall and use addition and subtraction facts to 20 fluently, and 

derive and use related facts up to 100. 

Add and subtract numbers using concrete objects, pictorial 

representations, and mentally, including: a two-digit number 

and ones; a two-digit number and tens; two two-digit numbers; 

adding three one-digit numbers. 

Show that the addition of two numbers can be done in any 

order (commutative) and subtraction of one number from 

another cannot. 

Solve problems with addition and subtraction: using concrete 

objects and pictorial representations, including those involving 

numbers, quantities and measures; applying their increasing 

knowledge of mental and written methods. 

• Recognise and use the inverse relationship between 
addition and subtraction and use this to check 
calculations and solve missing number problems. 

 

 

English: Week Two of :- 
Stories in familiar settings: ‘A Lion in the Meadow,’ by Barbara 

Mahy; ‘You Choose,’ by Nick Sharratt 

To identify word types; to write expanded noun phrases to 

describe an animal; to use sentences with different forms 

(questions); to ask and answer questions on a text (‘The Pet that 

Flew,’ by Ruth Merttens. 

 

Science: To describe the importance for humans of eating the 

right amounts of different types of food. 

Identify categories of food products  

(meat, fish, vegetables, dairy, eggs) 

Suggest which ingredients are healthier than others and say 

why. 

 

Topic: 

History: Visit to Emily Popejoy’s grave in Bagshot cemetery 

R.E.: Why is the Bible important to Christians? 

Art: Artist study – Gustav Klimt. Painting ‘The Tree of Life’ in 

the style of a Klimt painting. 

P.E. Running with balance and co-ordination, building up 

stamina and learning changes that happen to the body during 

exercise. 

P.S.H.E. – Week 4 Stories for well – being (Six week unit) 

We will be using carefully chosen stories to develop the 

children’s wellbeing alongside their literacy skills. Characters 

in the books are experiencing various issues: Transition; 

Happiness; Empathy; Worries; Resilience and Friendship. We 

will be using the books to stimulate discussion, and to allow 

the children to express their feelings. 

 


